
 
 

 

 
Recommendations of Advisory Committee 

 
The Board of Directors at its meeting held on May 9, 2013 had noted following 

recommendation as given by the Advisory Committee at its meeting held on March 23, 

2013: 

 

Sr. No. Suggestion Clearing Corporation’s response Board’s decision 

(action) 

1.  SLB may be extended 

to non F&O securities 

At the SMAC Committee of SEBI, 

the Exchange representative has 

conveyed the same to SEBI.   

Noted 

 

 


